
Monday 18th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you so much for sending in examples of the fabulous home learning and 
videos this week. We have loved seeing what you are doing at home.  

We have also enjoyed viewing activities on Purple Mash and look forward to 
receiving message from the children on the Year 3 blogging page.  

It has been another busy week both at home and at school. We miss seeing 
everyone in school and feel sad that we cannot welcome the pupils back to school 
yet. We have, however, put together another week of exciting activities for you to 
do, including teeth cleaning and Supermovers. We should remember to keep 
healthy in mind and body as well as aim to work hard at the learning. Using Trick 
Box regularly is a great way to instil and encourage a positive mindset. 

We have listened to your comments regarding the English lessons and included a 
video recording for each day of the week. This talks through the learning and our 
expectations.  We hope this helps.  

 

We have also suggested lessons which could, potentially, be completed as Zoom 
sessions between classmates.  We understand some of you are having regular Zoom 
calls already, so you could combine these calls with guided reading, PE or even 
spelling lessons. If you are not linked up with other families and would like us to 
help with this, we will certainly try. We cannot, unfortunately, set up the Zoom 
calls, but will try to link you with another family to enable you to 
communicate/connect directly.  

 

We continue to try new things to ensure our pupils feel they are still very much 
part of the Year 3 community, despite not actually being in school.   

 

Love and best wishes to you all, 

 

Mrs Smith and Ms Edmonds and the Year 3 team   

 

               

PS Here is some of the brilliant home learning we have received this week.  

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 


